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Principal:  Mr. Brian Wilcox             May/June 2023   

W.R. Croman Student of the Month 
 
Kindergarten: Randy M., Alexandria F., Fred B., Jensen B., Harper E., Brentley F. 
  

First Grade:  Mason E., Charlie K., Haylee F., Joshua H., Colton P. 
 
Second Grade:  Emmeline T., Aaliyah B., Kensley B., Mackenzie B., Elli W. 

Perfect Attendance for the 2022-2023 School Year 

Congratulations!! 
 

Lee B. 

Thank you to the PTSO 
for the shed to hold all 
the recess equipment. 
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Community Day 
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Mr. Oldroyd will be retiring at the end of this school 
year after teaching in the Troy School District for 27 
years.  He started teaching full-time at Mosherville in 
1996 then came to W.R. Croman in 1998.                
Mr. Oldroyd has touched many lives throughout his 
years in the district and will be greatly missed by all. 
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